
                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Transitioning from Birth to Three 

A Training Opportunity for Parents/Caregivers that are raising 

children that are Deaf or Hard of Hearing  

This training provides an opportunity to hear from a Birth to Three provider who 

will share insight on how to prepare yourself and your child for the transition 

from Birth to Three. You will also hear from parents who will share their stories 

and thoughts having experienced the process with their own child.   

YOU ARE NOT ALONE! 

February 26th, 2019 

6:00-8:00 pm 

Location: 

Yale New Haven Children’s Hospital Pediatric Specialty Center 

2nd Floor, 1 Long Warf Drive, New Haven, CT 

RSVP by 2/24/2020 to: 

info@cthandsandvoices.org 

877-376-2329  

This event is supported by the Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) of the U.S. Department of 

Health and Human Services (HHS) under Grant Number H61MC00088, entitled: Universal Newborn Hearing 

Screening, for the amount of $250,000. The information or content and conclusions are those of the author and 

should not be construed as the official position or policy of, nor should any endorsements be inferred by HRSA, 

HHS, or the U.S. Government. 

 


